

September 19, 2003

Edward Leigh Enterprises, Inc. P.O. Box 18819 Cleveland, OH 44118

Dear Mr. Leigh,

Bravo! Wonderful! Fabulous! We send a very sincere thank you for the informative and extremely entertaining workshop that you presented to Business and Professional Women/USA July 16, 2003 in Cleveland, Ohio.

Your service to our organization is greatly appreciated and many of our business and professional women benefited personally and professionally by your presence. Your presentation "Keeping It Together When You Are Falling Apart: Stress Management Techniques For The Overworked and Overwhelmed" added to the success of the 84<sup>th</sup> BPW/USA National Conference and again, we thank you.

Enclosed you will find a copy of the conference program for your files. Please don't hesitate to use BPW/USA as a reference for future speaking engagements. We would be delighted to tell other clients how much BPW/USA members enjoyed your presentation.

Thank you once again for contributing to the great success of the 84<sup>th</sup> National Conference. BPW/USA wishes you great success in your future.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jane E. Smith

**CEO** 

Tricia F. Fadness

Director of Events and Sponsor Relations

Anii Gadners